
LaSalle church of Christ 

April 6 , 2025 

Mark R. Dailey, evangelist 

716-283-1214    

 Sunday Bible Class 10:00 AM  

Sunday AM Worship 11:00 AM 

those in our prayers 

• Sympathy to Carter Family as they have experi-
enced several deaths in the family 

• Sympathy to Charles Bennett on the passing of 
his father, Ray Bennett, services were held last 
Thursday  

• Jim Nelligan—Charles Bennett’s cousin undergo-
ing chemo for liver tumors  

• Phyllis Blakelock—home and awaiting heart   
procedure  

• Roxanne King  - guidance as she navigates life  
• Richard Wheeler—recovering from the flu 
• Bob & Denise —recovering from colds   
• Cindy Miller—dealing with painful arthritis  

 
• Louella’s neighbors—Armando & Lindsay, deal-

ing with difficulties  
• Diane Mellott—torn ACL and recovering from  

carpal tunnel surgery  
• Michael Rice—torn knee meniscuses  
• Cheryl Vinton—Stephanie Brink’s mother is in 

rehab and improving  
• Marietta McArthur, and all our shut-in’s and 

caregivers  
• Those undergoing cancer treatments, Jessica Al-

corn, Marcia (Pam’s sister), and Dan Callari 
• Our mission efforts:  Potter’s, Zambia,    Philip-

pines, House to House—Heart to Heart, Home 
Mission, Heart Love and Soul 

Attendance last Sunday    38        Men’s Business Meeting has been  

Contribution last Sunday  $ 900   postponed until 4/27, after services  

Make Notes of Upcoming Events 

Today—3:00pm, Great Lakes Christian High School  

     Chorus  
 

April 13th - Guest Speaker: Don Rose, Executive  

      Director of Mission Alive Canada  

New Issue of House to House—

Heart to Heart was mailed to our 

neighbors last week.  Please pray 

that doors & hearts will be open to 

God’s word.  Also pray for Juanita 

and Jill—our Bible correspondence 

course participants.   

The Callari Family will be stateside 

for a Mission Furlough starting 

April 8—There is a new mission 

report posted.  Let’s all pray for 

their safe travels.  

As Camp Agape draws near, lets all 

pray for a safe & successful year in 

which God is shown and glorified.  

See Bob Ammerman to get in-

volved. 

Brother James Lawrence from the Niagara Falls church will be speaking to-

day (Mark will be preaching there).  Make sure you welcome James and his 

family. 

Wow—Singing and fellowship was wonderful last Sunday at the Amherst 

church!  Next Area-Wide Singing will be June 29th at NFCOC 

April 26—Amherst Ladies Day (flyer posted) - see Audrey to register  


